




To Whom it May Concern,
The bearer of this letter is an employee (or distributor of product for):
______________________________________________
and their work is essential as it relates to the list of essential critical infrastructure workers as stated below:

On March 28, 2020, the U.S. Department of Homeland Security Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security Agency Office of the Director, Washington, DC 20528 put out an
ADVISORY MEMORANDUM ON IDENTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE WORKERS DURING COVID-19 RESPONSE which included:

FOOD AND AGRICULTURE
Farmers, farm workers, support service workers, and their supplier employees to include those engaged in producing and harvesting field crops; commodity inspection; fuel ethanol facilities; biodiesel and renewable diesel facilities; storage facilities; and other agricultural inputs. 

https://www.cisa.gov/identifying-critical-infrastructure-during-covid-19

Should you have any questions please contact:



